
Foundation News! 
27th June 2025 

This Week 

There has been lots of wildlife themed excitement 
in Early Years this week. On Monday we 
discovered that the giant eggs had disappeared 
from the classroom. We tracked them down to the 
nature garden and discovered they’d hatched,  
revealing a dinosaur and a crocodile! We visited 
the nature garden again later in the week to 
release our butterflies, after a few days of 
observing them. 

We have been amazed by the knowledge the 
children have about wildlife. They have been 
sharing facts in conversation, drawing and 
writing. We have talked about the different 
habitats that animals live in, looking at the 
similarities and differences. Many of the children 
have talked about pets, it would be lovely to have 
photos on Tapestry for them to share. 

In maths, we have been exploring capacity and 
finding out how much water different containers 
can hold. 

Messages 

For safety reasons, please ensure that your child 
has closed toe shoes for school. Thank you. 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 1st July: EYFS trip to South Angle Farm. 
Please remember your child will need packed 
lunch, sunhat, and water bottle. Thank you.  

Wed 9th July: EYFS Open Afternoon followed by 
Meet the Year 1 Teachers. Doors will open at 2pm, 
please enter school via the main entrance. 

Tuesday 15th July: Numberblocks Day. Dress in the 
colour of your favourite Numberblock. 

 

 

 

There are no birthdays this week. 


